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Housing and Planning Department
Street-Jones Building

1000 E. 11th St., Suite 200
Austin, Texas 78702

ATTN: Historic Preservation Office
Re: 1812 W.11th Street

Dear Ms. Allen,
| wanted to take a quick minute to express my support for the project at 1812 West 11th.

I've lived across the street from that house for over 30 years. | knew the several tenants through those years as well as
the prior family owners, and I'm comfortable saying | think they'd all be good with the build plans. My own belief is that the
proposed designs -- new construction plus retention and preservation of the existing home at the front of the lot -- seems
very much in balance with the historic style of our neighborhood. More than that even, | know the new owners have good
relationships throughout our street of neighbors and expect their build practices to reflect that.

Steve Belsky
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